March 28, 2013
City of Moreno Valley Economic Planning Department:

This letter is written in response to the proposed World Logistics Center project. itis apparent that the
City Planning Commission and City Council have chosen to approve recommendation of this project
without concern for the citizens of this community. The environmental impacts of this project should be
considered before this project moves forward. First of all, the poliution generated from the amount of
trucks that are estimated to be traveling through the area wili have adverse effects on the health of the
residents and will deteriorate the air quality in the area. This increase in truck traffic will also affect the
gridlock on the 60 freeway and surrounding streets. This is already a problem as there is only one way
into the city and one way out, it will only be compounded by the addition of hundreds of more trucks.
Also, these trucks bring additional noise that will affect the residents. This is all in contradiction to the
general land use that was originally designated for this area. Agriculture and wildlife in the area will also
be adversely affected as will the open spaces and aesthetics of the community. As residents of this
community for 32 years we would like to voice our opposition to such a project. The proposed
“benefits” do not cutweigh the significant negative impacts.
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